From: joan Kulukundis <joanykulu@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, July 25, 2022 9:47 PM
To: Sarah Mellish <ZBAChairperson@manchester.ma.us>

Subject: Shingle Hill development!

Please do NOT grant waivers for this environmentally destructive development!
Water is so precious and that is just one of the issues involved here!

Our infrastructure is already under stress and adding more to the sewage treatment, water, traffic is not
what we want!

Please do not grant these waivers to the developer!!!!
Yours most sincerely,

Joan Kulukundis

4Jersey Lane.

Manchester.





